COVID-19 policy (September 2020)
The Management of the pre-school recognises and accepts the responsibility to provide and maintain safe working conditions and a healthy environment for all staff, children and visitors. To achieve this it is Management Policy to:

Parents are asked to keep their children at home should they display:
· A high temperature.

· A new continuous cough.

· A loss or change to sense of smell or taste.

Anyone who begins to display coronavirus symptoms while in the setting will be sent home immediate and should follow the government guidelines.  This applies to the staff and children.
We will be following the Public Health England guidance on self-isolating should a member of our staff or children develop symptoms of Covid-19.

Our setting will remain safe for children to attend, however will have fewer children in attendance.  This will help protect the NHS and save lives by reducing the risks of spreading the virus.
The pre-school children will be in their own bubble separate to any of the primary school children. By creating ‘bubble’ groups it will hopefully limit each child’s contact with other children therefore keeping them as safe as possible.

We will endeavour to remain open for all eligible children taking into account their circumstances.

We will work alongside the local authority to offer the best provision needed to support any needs identified.

We will coordinate support from other settings in the area if necessary and will work together if required.

Although scientific advice indicates that educational staff do not require PPE equipment, we will supply hand sanitiser, rubber gloves and aprons as well as encouraging the washing of hands.

We will follow social distancing when taking the children outdoors.

RIDDOR will be informed as and when applicable.
Health & Safety Officer: Elaine Grieves, Deputy: Judith Stott.      
